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To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	

In	April	2018,	the	Greater	Park	Hill	Community,	Inc.	(GPHC)	Board	of	Governors	voted	in	favor	of	a	
resolution	regarding	the	future	of	the	Park	Hill	Golf	Course	land.	The	resolution,	in	summary,	called	on	
public	officials	of	the	City	and	County	of	Denver	to	take	all	actions	necessary	to	preserve	the	
conservation	easement.	

A	neighborhood-wide	survey	conducted	in	late	2019	further	supports	this	position.	The	formal,	
statistically	valid	survey	was	commissioned	by	GPHC	and	was	conducted	by	National	Research	Center.		

As	of	January	25,	2020,	this	remains	the	position	of	the	GPHC	Board	until	such	time	as	there	are	new	
developments	and/or	new	information	presented,	which	could	compel	a	reassessment	of	the	issue.		

Sincerely,	

	

Tracey	MacDermott	
Chairperson,	Board	of	Governors	
	


